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TOUCHDOWN 21 regarding the World Down Syndrome Day: „I would like to work internationally“

Today, March 21, 2017 is World Down Syndrome Day.

It is celebrated all over the world.

Verena Günnel finds this date important.

She says:

„Then we also want to celebrate Down Syndrome Day - we have to, because it is so important!“


TOUCHDOWN 21 celebrates World Down Syndrome day with a new, English language version of the website www.touchdown21.info
TOUCHDOWN 21 is a research project.

People with and without Down syndrome are researching together.

This is called participatory.

They are researching Down syndrome and collecting information.  

The website www.touchdown21.info is also part of the research project.

The website is a portal.

That means that information is collected there.

So that all people can read it.

For example:

· People with Down syndrome 
· Doctors 

· Human Geneticists 

· Gynaecologists
· Teachers 

· Family members of people with Down syndrome 
· Midwives
· Students 
· Curious people 
· School students 
· Pregnant women and their families
Julia Bertmann is on the advisory board of the research project.

She explains what you can find on the website www.touchdown21.info
„For the first time a lot of what is out there about Down syndrome was brought together, and about what people with Down syndrome are able to do.

There are different areas on the website.

Medicine, Global, About Us, and much more.“
How does the research project TOUCHDOWN 21 continue?

We still want to work further on many exciting topics.

For example we want to find out more precisely: How have people with Down syndrome lived in the past?
We want to tell their life stories.

And we want to know:

Who in the world right now is researching Down syndrome?

And we want to know more precisely: How do people with Down syndrome live in different countries around the world?

To find that out, we want to work with people from all around the world.

As of now this will become easier.

Because all the texts on the TOUCHDOWN website are now also available in English.

The MNOP Translation team has translated these texts.

Johanna von Schönfeld, also a member of the research team, likes that.

She writes:

„I go to an English course.

I like the language.

Because the language is also important, because English is the language of the world, that one must know.

I am fascinated.“
We are delighted, now people from many countries around the world can read the texts on the website.

Maybe in the future there will be even more languages available on the website.

Johanna von Schönfeld would like that.

She writes:
„I'd like to work internationally, for example Italian, but also Turkish, Polish, but also American.“
Paul Spitzeck's suggestion:

„I love Chinese.“

We will keep you posted!
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